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April 30, 2012

Dear comrades:

Spanish dockers offer our full support to the struggle of our fellow Americans in
their just struggle against the Golden Gate Bridge Port Authority. So far, this
administration has refused to accept the demands of workers, including
negotiating a new agreement.

In Spain, financial speculation has led to a wave of cuts that primarily affect the
working class. In the workplace, the recent adoption of a highly aggressive
Labor Reform has had its answer in the general strike on March 29, which
showed that workers are not going to quietly accept that our rights will be cut.
As we say in Spain, we will not pay for their crisis. The Labour Day has its
origins in the U.S. and that is why the manifestations of this May are particularly
important this year.

Not one step back. We send our solldarlty in getting sure that your objectives,
which are also ours. /

ordi Arag“ nde Miguens
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